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Contact:  Sandra Arnold-Lawson

Customer Relations Department                        


Public Information Coordinator

3301 East Tamiami Trail


         


(239) 252-8308              

Naples, FL 34112


March 5, 2008
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING FOR THE PURPOSE OF PUBLIC REVIEW AND COMMENT ON THE DRAFT FINAL MANAGEMENT PLAN FOR THE WET WOODS PRESERVE
AND POTENTIAL GATHERING OF MEMBERS OF THE

CONSERVATION COLLIER LAND ACQUISITION ADVISORY COMMITTEE

COLLIER COUNTY, FLORIDA












_________________
THURSDAY, MARCH 20, 2008  
6:00 P.M – 8:30 P.M.
A public meeting will be held Thursday, March 20th from 6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., in room A-3 at the Veterans Community Park, 1895 Veterans Park Drive, North Naples, for the purpose of public review and comment on the Draft Final Management Plan for the Conservation Collier Wet Woods Preserve, located in Section 26, Township 48, Range 25, along Veterans Park Drive, next to the Veterans Community Park, Naples, Collier County, Florida.  

A copy of the Draft final Management Plan for the Wet Woods Preserve can be viewed on the Conservation Collier Website at:   http://www.colliergov.net/Index.aspx?page=546  and in hard copy at the Facilities Management Department, 3301 Tamiami Trail East, Building W, main Collier County Government Campus, Naples.  

Members of the Conservation Collier Land Acquisition Advisory Committee may also gather at this meeting.   This will not be a formal meeting, but members may discuss business related to the Conservation Collier Land Acquisition Advisory Committee.
The meeting is open to the public.
If you are a person with a disability who needs any accommodation in order to participate in this proceeding, you are entitled, at no cost to you, to the provision of certain assistance.  Please contact the Collier County Facilities Management Department located at 3301 E. Tamiami Trail, Naples, FL 34112, (239) 774-8380; assisted listening devices for the hearing impaired are available in the Board of County Commissioners’ Office.
For more information, call Christal Segura, Environmental Specialist, Conservation Collier Program, at 
252-2495.-End-


